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RECENT MEETS 

 
 

 
No recent meets, all have been cancelled due to COVID-19 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Meets Current Status 

 

We are currently working on rescheduling meets. As of this report, MVN LC has 
tentatively moved to June 7th and the Santa Barbara LC meet has been moved 
to August 28th and 29th but of course these are subject to change. 

 

  


